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February 3, 2017

VIA Email and First Class Mail

Captain Sean Joyce

Office of Legal Affairs

City of Chicago Department of Police
3510 S. Michigan Ave.

Chicago, IL 60653

Re: IPRA Log #1083291
Dear Capt. Joyce:

This is in response to your letter of today requesting a 30-day extension
of time to release the audio, video, and documentary evidence relating to the
above-referenced log number pursuant to Section IV(B) of the City’s
Transparency Policy. As set forth in your letter, this request is being made
because CPD believes that release of these materials at this time, without further
redaction, would disclose specialized investigative techniques, which would
result in demonstrable harm to CPD, and could also endanger the life or physical
safety of law enforcement personnel.

Accordingly, this will confirm that this request is granted pursuant to
Section IV(B) of the Transparency Policy, and that such remaining materials
shall be released, in such redacted form to obviate the above-mentioned
concerns, on or before March 3, 2017.

Very t yours,
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Stephen R. Patton
Corporation Counsel



